Eel River Empire Lodge No.
147

On degree activity, we were busy early in the month putting on
a first degree. The candidate was very excited to become a
Mason, hopefully he will continue his enthusiasm for Masonry
as all who persue the craft have done.

The lodge is preparing to give another candidate the second
degree early in the month of October, its great to be busy
with degrees and see Masonry being considered as an important
part of their lives.

On our charitable activity to the community, we are planning
to donate to the Fortuna High School, a tarp to cover the
baseball field during inclement weather. However is was found
that the field does not drain properly and the donation is on
hold until this situation is rectified.

We are still having a dinner before each stated meeting, which
is the first Wednesday of each month. Dinner is at 6:30 and
all are welcome.

Enough for now, Come to Lodge.

Theodore Lichti WM.
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